From: Lango, Matthew 
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 8:09 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Question re Conference Reimbursement

Good Morning, Steve -

This email is to confirm that I attended the NELA National Convention in San Antonio, Texas from June 21 - 24, 2017.  In addition to attending conference sessions every day, I participated in the affiliate leaders workshop on June 21 and spoke on a panel about presenting effective testimony in discrimination cases on June 24.  

As indicated in my prior email, NELA/Illinois (of which I am the current president) is reimbursing my expenses for attending the conference.  This includes the conference fee, airfare, hotel, transportation to and from the airport, and meals.  

If you need any more specifics on this (receipts, etc), please don't hesitate to let me know.  

Again, thanks very much for your help with this.

-Matt

Matthew Lango
Deputy Commissioner
Chicago Commission on Human Relations

